
 
 

May 5, 2021 

 

 

Notice of cancellation of the Vanderburgh 

County Council and Vanderburgh County 

Road to Recovery Committee meeting  

 
Notice is hereby given that the Vanderburgh County 

Council and Vanderburgh County Road to Recovery 

Committee’s meeting scheduled for May 6, 2021 has been 

cancelled. 

 

John Montrastelle, President 

Vanderburgh County Council 

  


